
Savitribai Phule Pune University 

Department of Communication and Journalism 

 

         July 19, 2018 

 

Commencement of Post Graduate Certificate in Photojournalism has been 

postponed to Saturday, July 28. 

Students are requested to remain present at 9 am on Saturday, July 28 in 

Department of Communication and Journalism, Ranade Institute Building, 

Fergusson College Road. 

 

Dr. Ujjwala Barve 

Head of department 


